FILED 4/14/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01961-2020
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: April 14, 2020

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: William F. Coston, Economic Supervisor, Division of Economics
RE: Company waiver of the 60-day tariff timeline in Docket 2020097-El: Petition for

approval of budget billing tariff modifications by Gulf Power Company.

Please file in Docket 2020097-El, the attached email from Gulf Power Company waiving the
60-day tariff requirement for this docket.



From: Walter Trierweiler

To: Tripp Coston

Subject: FW: Docket 20200097-EI 22-Day Tolling of the 60-Day Clock Letter from Gulf
Date: Tuesday, April 14,2020 12:33:14 PM

Tripp,

Please have this email filed in the docket.

Walt Trierweiler

Senior Attorney

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854

P: (850) 413-6584

E: wirierwe@psc state flus

Sentfrom my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Badders, Russell" <Russell.Badders @nexteraenergy.com>
Date: April 14, 2020 at 12:28:32 PM EDT

To: "wltrier@centurylink.net" <wltrier@centurylink.net>
Subject: RE: Docket 20200097-El

From: Badders, Russell
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 1:33 PM

To: 'Walter Trierweiler' <wtrierwe@psc.state flus>
Subject: RE: Docket 20200097-El

Walt,

Lisa had not forwarded the message to me. Gulf agrees to toll the 60-day clock 22

days such that Staff can bring this tariff to the June gth agenda. Hope you and yours are

doing well and staying safe.
Thanks,
Russell





